PEDERSEN&HOUPT

January 5, 2005

Ms. Dorothy Gunn

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 West Randolph Street, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re:  Spraying Systems Co. v. [EPA
No. PCB 90-215

Dear Ms. Gunn:

RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE

JAN 06 2005

STATE OF ILLINOIS

Poltution Control Board
Donald J. Moran

Attorney at Law
312261 2149

Fax 312 261 1149
dmoran@pedersenhoupt.com

This letter is to confirm that the decision deadline has been waived to and including May 19,

2005.

Very truly yours

Donald J./Moran
DJM:eab

cc:  Daniel P. Merriman, Esq.
Carol Webb, Hearing Officer
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